Sample Press Release, Newsletter Article or Website Post
Reducing Speeding on Local Roads: A Public Safety Priority
Recently, the (your municipality) adopted the attached resolution calling on the PA General Assembly to give all municipalities the ability to use radar and LIDAR to monitor vehicle speeds on local roads. This request is first and foremost a matter of public safety. Our neighborhoods and our residents deserve the safest streets possible.
Radar and LIDAR have long been in use across the country. Despite repeated calls for authorization, Pennsylvania is the only state in the nation that has withheld these public safety tools from local police. It is time for Pennsylvania to give local municipalities the safest, most efficient and effective tools available to monitor vehicle speed.
If excessive speed on (your municipality) local roads is a concern for you, please contact Representative (your Representative) and Senator (your Senator) in support of this resolution. Our elected officials in Harrisburg need to know that there is support among their constituents for municipal police to have these necessary public safety tools.
For more information please contact: (Municipal Point of Contact)
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